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Be kind. Do your best. Achieve together.  

21st June 2023 

 

Dear Parents & Carers           

Re: Stamshaw Juniors Sports Day 2023 - TUESDAY 11TH JULY 2023 YEAR 3 AND 4 

We would like to invite you to our Stamshaw Juniors Sports Day on Tuesday 11th July 2023 
at Mountbatten Centre. We have made changes to our Sports Day this year by giving the 
children a true Sports Day experience. The children will be competing in a series of track 
and field events and we would love to join us to show your support. 

We are splitting the day between the year groups with Year 3 and 4 in the morning and Year 
5 and 6 in the afternoon. Year 5 and 6 children have a separate letter due to permission for 
leaving the Mountbatten Centre site.  

As for Year 3 and 4 children, we ask that you arrive at the Mountbatten Centre for a 9:30am 
start and we are looking to finish for 11:30am, the children will then return to school in time for 
lunch. Due to Mountbatten closing the stands for seating, we will supply an area for you and 
if you wish to bring your own camping chairs or blankets, you are more than welcome to.  

The children will need to come to school in a PE kit: t-shirt (in their house colour if possible), 
shorts and trainers, a sun hat, bottle of water (labelled with their name on), we would also ask 
that your child has sun cream applied prior to arrival at school. The school’s PATCH team will 
be on site selling refreshments and treats from their Tuck Shop to help keep you all refreshed 
and hydrated.  

We are looking forward to seeing you for our new and hopefully improved Stamshaw Sports 
Day at Mountbatten Centre!  

Kind regards 
Mr R Jones 
 
 
          
 
Headteacher 
 
 
 

 

This Photo by 

http://www.stamshawjun.org.uk/
https://www.pngall.com/award-png/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/


 


